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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Application for a waste license at Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, 
Co. Roscommon reference no. WO274-0 1 

“Suffer little children” is the phrase which came to my mind when I first 
heard about this application. On further examination of this application I 
have indeed decided that this group of vulnerable individuals will be the 
main group to suffer if you grant permission to this application. 

A s  a result of the close proximity to Tibohine National School, this 
facility will have an affect on the pupils because of emissions from the 
facility even when they are not outside in the playground. 

When asked at the meeting the AD Power representative admitted that 
would be the responsibility of the lorry driver to make sure he washed 
his lorry thoroughly before leaving the site. I f  the lorry was not fully 

t 

cleaned it would carry bacteria and other waste materials outside, these 
particles could find their way into the playground. 

The AD Power representative at the public meeting was unable to 
answer many, if any, of the questions put to him by ordinary people. He 
did not leave me or many other people at the meeting feeling confident 
in his expertise. There are too many risks involved in this application for 
our children’s future health and well being for this application to be 
granted by the EPA in my opinion. 

We have been privileged in Tibohine for several years to have children 
on holiday from Chernobyl. The children are delicate and speak about 
the fact that they can not drink milk in their country or eat fresh fruit or 
vegetables because the land is still contaminated many years later. When 
one looks at these children and see the price they have paid for wrong 
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decisions made by previous generations. It is a reminder to us all of the 
huge responsibility that we have to protect the lives and health of our 
precious children. 

Yours faithfully, 
Angela Kerrane 
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